
HAUGHLEY PF BOWLS CLUB 
Minutes of committee meeting held on Wednesday 14th November 2018 
 
Present: B.Mayhew, P.Mead, T.Nicholas, R.Lillistone, J.Leith, Gr.Nunn, D.Walker, Gl.Nunn, N.Tye, I.Bonnett, 
J.Hawkins, L.White. 
 
Apologies: R.Gill, B.Norman, T.Offord, P.Wright, P.Shepherd, J.Gill 
In the absence of R.Gill, B.Mayhew took the chair. 
 
Minutes of last meeting:  
Gr.Nunn had accepted the role of Club Vice-Captain. 
P.Mead had accepted the role of Playing Field Rep. 
Gr.Nunn has been appointed as Bowls England Captain and B. Mayhew is Vice-Captain. 
 
New Members: There is the possibility that we may have 4 new members who would like to take up the game. 
P.Mead said he would arrange a session at the Meadlands in late March for training. 
 
New Mower: J.Gill had purchased the new mower and T.Ormes had purchased the old one. P.Mead and N.Tye 
said they would check our insurance to ensure the new mower was covered. 
 
New Jacks: B.Mayhew said he would be purchasing these soon. 
 
Social Programme for Winter: P.Mead said as yet there were no fixed dates but we would be having a Whist 
Drive in January, a Fish and Chip Supper in February, A Race Night in March and a Cheese and Wine in April. He 
would let everyone know once the dates had been set. 
 
New Shirts: All members are asked to contact R.Gill if they need another shirt. 
 
Old Equipment: L.White commented that there were several pieces of redundant equipment in the shed and 
thought we ought to try and sell these. The grounds committee were asked to draw up a list. 
 
Summer Barbecues: N.Tye commented that the Club would benefit financially if we held Saturday barbecues 
during the Summer. P.Mead said he would investigate. 
 
Club Open Tournament: B.Mayhew asked if it was possible to have an open tournament during the season. 
There was discussion on when it would be the best date to play this. Most felt late August would be OK but it 
was left to discuss at the next meeting. 
 
County Competitions: P.Mead was asked to contact all members who had chosen to play and ask them to pay 
via internet or cheque. 
 
Coaching Course: The Club has received details of a coaching course in Ipswich and is open to all members. If 
any member is interested can they contact R.Gill. 
 
Trip to Sheringham: The Club has organised a game against the Morley Club in Sheringham on Saturday July 
20th. We will be running a coach and all members are invited to take part. Details will be advertised later. 
 
Potters World Bowls: B.Mayhew asked if any members were interested in travelling to watch the quarter finals 
of the mens world indoor bowls at Hopton on Friday 25th January 2019. Please contact B.Mayhew if you would 
like to go. 
 
Patio Area: B.Mayhew said he would be completing the necessary work before Christmas. 
 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING   WEDNESDAY 6TH FEBRUARY @ 7.30PM 


